We express our full solidarity with the Finnish unions that started an action against the Farright
government.

As we know all over Europe, when the rightwing and populistic political parties participate to
government, they attack the workers’ rights, their cba’s, social security systems and not to forget the
trade unions.

This also happens in Finland with a government where the “Real Fins” participate and develop an
anti-union policy, attack the labour legislation and break down the possibility to negotiate cba’s.

This is a giant leap backwards when it comes to the social security of the workers.

That is why BTB, the Belgian transport union, and ABVV-Metaal, the Belgian metal workers’ union,
fully support the strike action of our Finnish comrades trade unionists.

Their struggle for social justice is our struggle. What happens today in Finland can happen tomorrow
in Belgium. Wewill not accept it!
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